Curtis, Christopher

To: bduncan@revealnews.org
Subject: Your Public Records Request
Attachments: Duncan Initial PRA Response.pdf

Dear Mr. Duncan,
Please see the attached response to your public records request.
Thank you for your interest in the Office of the Attorney General.
Best, Christopher

Christopher J. Curtis

Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609
802-828-5586

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this
communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail
in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing
this e-mail.
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September 4, 2019

Byard Duncan

Center for Investigative Reporting
1400 65™, Suite 200

Emeryville, CA 94608
bduncan@revealnews.org

Re: Public Records Request Speculative Ticket Sales

Dear Mr. Duncan:

We are in receipt of your request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1
V.S.A § 315-320, received on August 29, 2019. Due to the volume of potentially responsive
materials, the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to
formulate an initial response to your request, including a potential cost estimate. We will
further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.

Chief, Public Protection Division
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